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This week, Transition have loved learning all about capacity. Learning about capacity means 

that we have been able to have lots of fun, practical lessons.  

The children have enjoyed making predictions about which containers will hold the most and 

which will hold the least. They have then tested their predictions using cubes and water - it 

has been lots of fun and the children have all done really well! 
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